



The Lord-Lieutenant is the personal representative of the Sovereign in Wiltshire. She represents Her Majesty The Queen, assisted by her Deputy Lieutenants, on a wide variety of occasions celebrating significant achievements in the public, private and voluntary sectors.

The Wiltshire Lieutenancy works closely with Wiltshire and Swindon Councils.







Swindon

The Lieutenancy Office
County Half
Bythesea Road
Trowbridge BA14 8JN
Tel: 01225 713103

Email: lieutenancy@wiltshire.gov.uk Web: www.wiltshire.gov.uk Twitter: @Wiltslieutenant



Mrs Sarah Rose Troughton HM Lord-Lieutenant of Wiltshire



Dear Chair

During the past few months of the COVI0-19 pandemic, the imaginative ideas, collaboration and generosity shown by many groups and individuals, voluntary and otherwise, across Wiltshire and Swindon has been inspirational and uplifting.

As Her Majesty The Queen's representative, I would like to thank you, your friends and colleagues for the wonderful and important contribution you have made to the community at large.

May I ask you to kindly share this message with those you have worked with and after this extraordinary and challenging period let us hope for brighter times ahead.

Souch Tropbi

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Sarah Rose Troughton HM Lord-Lieutenant of Wiltshire